
Dear Parents, 

Minnetonka Schools will be heading into spring break after tomorrow, and I’ve included 

important information in this communication before we start our first day of e-Learning on April 

6. There is one attachment and two links for you to click on for further information. The 

attachment discusses how we will run school through the e-Learning approach. Your child’s 

teacher will communicate how to find the “landing page” for your child’s daily schedule. 

Teachers will have the daily plan/schedule posted by 8:00 a.m. each day. 

The links include a video message from me and a story read by our Queen of Kindergarten, 

Wendy Judd.  We are so lucky to have the Queen of Kindergarten on staff at our school! Enjoy 

the story with your children. 

Video message from Principal McGinley 

https://vimeo.com/401029806 

Story read by the Queen of Kindergarten 

https://vimeo.com/400978098 

Deephaven e-Learning Plan 

Deephaven e-Learning Plan.pdf  

We are all new to the e-Learning approach, and I ask that we remain patient with each other. 

Parents, students and staff will work to build capacity for this model and make adjustments as 

needed. I realize this may be difficult for some of our parents, especially those families where 

both parents work and those with younger children. Please work with your child’s teacher to 

address any challenges you are facing at home with this approach. Our goal is to make sure 

students are still learning during this time. 

Finally, I hope you are all adjusting to the different way of life in your home.  Stay well! 

Sincerely,    

Bryan McGinley 

Principal 

Deephaven Elementary School 
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